
                            
                                                  South Eveleigh 
 

 
 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 6 FEBRUARY 2019 

 
We have today closed off the access to Village Square so we can commence the work 
required in the area. The new pathway though the precinct to down Mitchell Way and along 
Central Avenue. See below diagram for reference.  
 
What to expect: 
Locomotive Street will still remain open for vehicles and also to access to the Locomotive 
Workshops - Bays 4 to 16. 
 
The lift will still be in operation to provide DDA access through to Central Avenue from 
Locomotive Street and also into the car park. 
 
We will have traffic control in place for this week to assist directing people. 
 
Work duration: 
The works are scheduled to run from today until July 2019. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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